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Beaver, Adam

From: Laff, Allison

Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 4:56 PM

To: Beaver, Adam; Mattingly, Gabrielle

Subject: Fwd: PCZ Meeting on May 1, 2024

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

 

From: Jeff Heinen <JHeinen@heinens.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 4:14 PM 

To: Laff, Allison <LaffA@naperville.il.us> 

Subject: PCZ Meeting on May 1, 2024 

  

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and 

know the content is safe. 

  

Heinen’s respectfully requests our scheduled appearance at the May 1 PCZ meeting be rescheduled 
to the May 15th meeting.  
Thank you very much. 
  
Jeff Heinen  


